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May 21, 1901.

Mr. Darwin J. Meserole,
160 Joralemon St.,
Brooklyn, N. Y.
Dear Sir: --

The enclosed letter to you and the other officers of the National
Conference of Political and Social Reform will explain itself. I have
only to add to 1t that you will very greatly oblige the National-Ameri-
can Woman Su ffrage Associaticn, as well as myself, if you will see that
1t is read and its requests acted upon at your coming convention. Of
course, the sooner you communicate with me, should you desire a suffrage
speaker, the better arrangements I will be able to make for you.

Thanking you in advance for anything you may do in our behalf, I
remain,

Very sincerely yours,



